
  

 

 

 

 
END OF TERM 3 
What a busy end to the term and so many events happening it definitely has been a term of opportunities.  Please 
ensure the next 2 weeks are for rest and recovery as Term 4 will be madness with so many events in a short 9 and 
a half week timeframe.  Please note the events coming up next term in your diaries and make sure you are all 
ready to go!  The big event on the first Friday is Pets’ Day.  The holidays are a great time to work on your two 
projects at home – the upcycled flower container and the Wairarapa sand scene. 
 
SCHOOL TRIP 
This Friday, for our last day of term, we will be going to town to the town pools, the park for lunch and then to 
the Kapa Haka festival at Wairarapa College.  Every family was sent home a newsletter on Friday last week to 
explain the trip and what the kids need. 
 
WHEELS DAY 
The kids would like to have a Wheels day on Wednesday so please allow your child to bring a scooter, skateboard 
or skates to school on Wednesday.  Obviously there is limited space on the buses so please be sensible in what 
you send to school on this day. 
 
NEW BUS RUNS 
Every child was sent home a notice on Friday to confirm the new bus runs that started today.  My apologies for 
the date that said Monday the 23rd, not Monday the 24th of September.  This change has needed to happen to 
ensure everyone can fit on the buses until the end of 2018. 
 
MUSIC LESSONS 
These are back on Tuesday, tomorrow and will be the last lessons for Term 3.  
 
LUNCH ORDERS 
There are NO lunch orders this week as we have our school trip.  Next lunch orders will be in Week 1 next term 
from our friends at the Riversdale Store. 

 
NGA TAMA TOA 
Mathew and Fontyne completed their third sessions on Nga Tama Toa last week.  They have really enjoyed these 
sessions learning haka, taiaha and Maori tikanga that links to these disciplines.  They have also been sharing their 
learning with the rest of us at school. 
 
EPRO8 CHALLENGE 
Bayley, Rane, Harrison and Oscar did a great job representing our school at the EPro8 Challenge last week.  They 
all faced some pretty tough tasks but came in a credible 5th equal out of 12 teams. 
 
POI POROTITI 
Poppy and Chloe have their next session on Tuesday this week and this is the third of four sessions for the year.  
The girls have been learning waiata and poi through leadership. 
 
SCHOOL ACCOUNTS 
Thanks to everyone who have paid their accounts. If you would like a receipt please let Diana know. We would 
appreciate payment of any outstanding accounts as soon as possible. 
 
Regards 
The Team at Whareama School  
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Upcoming Events: 

Tues 25th September   Poi Porotiti – Poppy/ Chloe 
Weds 26th September  Wheels Day 
Thurs 27th September  BOT Meeting – 5.30pm 
Fri 28th September    School Trip to town 
Fri 28th September   TERM 3 ENDS 
Mon 15th October   TERM 4 STARTS 
Fri 19th October   Pets’ Day 2018 
 


